
News from Great Alne 
Primary School 

Responsible, Respecƞul, Ready 

“ From tiny acorns, mighty oaks do grow…”        10.10.25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. Today is World Mental Health Day, and I am delighted 
to share that our children have taken part in special workshops designed to encourage 
them to reflect on the importance of looking after their minds, as well as their bodies. 
These sessions focused on self-care and well-being, helping our young learners to under-
stand how vital it is to nurture their mental health. 

It has been wonderful to welcome so many of you into school this week for our Parent 
Teacher Consultations. Thank you for taking the time to meet with us and celebrate 
your childÕs successes — your support truly means the world to us and your children. 

Looking ahead, please remember our Autumn Disco will be held next Friday, 17th Octo-
ber, from 6:00 to 7:30 pm. This event is always a highlight of the term, providing lots 
of fun for the children and a valuable opportunity to raise funds for our Friends of 
School (FOS). The FOS work tirelessly to raise money so that all our lovely children can 
enjoy additional trips and special extras free of charge. Thank you to our FOS mem-
bers! 

Finally, I am thrilled to announce some exciting news! Over the summer holidays, I en-
tered Great Alne Primary into a competition to be named Star School on Coventry and 
Warwick Radio — and we have WON! We have been chosen as the Star School, which is 
a fantastic recognition of our wonderful community. I will be selecting four children to 
represent our school in an interview on Friday, 24th October. Snippets of this interview 
will be aired on the Phil Upton Radio show at 8:25 am the following week. Be sure to 
tune in, as a member of our staff will also be receiving a significant achievement award! 

Thank you once again for your continued support. If you have any questions or need fur-
ther information, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Warm regards, 

Miss L. Williams 

 

 

 

 



 
Christmas Dates  
Monday 15th December School Nativity 2.15pm in the school 
hall. Everybody welcome. 
Tuesday 16th December– KS2 Oaks children to see The BFG 
at the RSC Stratford upon Avon at 7.15pm. There will be no cost for 
this trip as FOS have kindly funded, but parents will need to transport 
to and from the event. 

Wednesday 17th Christmas Lunch at school (there will be no swim-
ming on this day) Cost of Christmas lunch is £3 per child. Christmas 
jumpers can be worn.  

Thursday 18th December– EYFS and Year 1 Acorns to visit 
Hatton Country World 9am– 3pm. There will be no cost for this trip 
as FOS have kindly funded, and school will provide transport. 

Friday 19th December– The Polar Express Pyjama Day. 
There will be a donation of £2 per child for this event. Children to 
wear their pyjamas to school. This is the last day of term. 







 


